
 
 
 
 
 

Motion to Clackmannanshire Council 
Meeting of Thursday 10th May 2018 

 
 
 
That Council notes that the 19th May 2018 is the ten year anniversary of the re-
opening of the rail passenger service from Alloa to Stirling and beyond; recognises 
the success of the service with passenger numbers more than double the initial 
estimates of 155,000 per year, each year since 2008; welcomes the benefits this 
vital transport link has brought to communities across Clackmannanshire; and looks 
forward to the improvements to local services that the electrification programme will 
deliver. 
 
 

 
 
Councillor Ellen Forson 
Ward 4, Clackmannanshire South 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date 2nd May 2017 

 

 

 
Councillor Ellen Forson 
Leader of the Council 
Ward 4 Clackmannanshire South (Multi Member Ward) 
Kilncraigs, Greenside Street, Alloa, FK10 1EB 
Telephone: 01259 452281  Mobile: 07854 374 386   
Email: eforson@clacks.gov.uk 




